	Would you like to learn more about Environmental Cleanup Projects at
New Boston Space Force Station?



The U.S. Air Force, in cooperation with U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, will hold a public meeting at 6 pm on Thursday, May 9th, 2024, at New Boston Town Hall, 7 Meetinghouse Hill Rd in New Boston, NH. The purpose of the meeting is to share information on the ongoing environmental studies at the New Boston Space Force Station. The meeting will be in person as well as broadcast via live stream at:

Live Stream Link: https://tinyurl.com/NBSFSMeeting2024 
Meeting ID: 274 958 464 492, Passcode: vBXkdk 
Dial In (Audio Only): 1-877-286-5733, Conference ID: 307 894 307#
A brief presentation followed by a Q&A session will be the format for the public meeting. During the public meeting and Q&A session, the community is welcomed to join U.S. Air Force and U.S. Army Corps of Engineers’ representatives and technical experts to discuss the environmental studies and have questions answered.  Comments and questions may be provided at the public meeting or emailed to brett.dubner.1@us.af.mil. 
Anyone with questions about the public meeting may contact, Brett Dubner, Restoration Program Manager, with the U.S. Air Force at (508) 968-4670 ext. 3001 or brett.dubner.1@us.af.mil. 
